
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
June 17, 2025 
 
 
Dear Caledonia Families, 
 

We are excited to welcome our students back for the 2025–26 school year! Please mark your 
calendars: the first day of school will be Monday, August 25. 

We know many of you are eager to make plans, and we appreciate your patience and 
understanding as we work to finalize the remainder of the school calendar. This process 
involves close collaboration with our union staff to ensure alignment and support for all 
members of our school community. 

We will share the full calendar with you as soon as it is finalized. In the meantime, thank you 
again for your continued support and flexibility.​
 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 

CCS Administration 
 
 

 


